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   Grand Secretary Newsletter
Issue 2009/20  

3 November 2009  

Please do not reply to this newsletter. See the bottom of this e-mail for the Grand Secretary's contact

information.

In this Issue

Freemasons New Zealand Annual Report

 

Freemasons New Zealand Annual Report

The 2009 Annual Report of the Grand Lodge of Antient, Free and Accepted Masons of

New Zealand has been posted online:

http://www.freemasons.co.nz/cms/latest/2009-annual-report/

A printed Annual Report Financial Summary will be mailed out to all members

enclosed with the next issue of the New Zealand Freemason. This will be going out by
the 2nd week in December.

 

 

Laurence Milton

laurencem@freemasons.co.nz

Grand Secretary 

Freemasons New Zealand 

+64 4 385 6622

Freemasons NZ
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Missed the latest edition of the New Zealand

Freemason magazine? 
Click here to request a copy

or get the PDF version online here.

http://www.freemasons.co.nz

The Freemasons Charity

http://www.freemasons.co.nz/charity/

Follow us on Facebook

http://www.facebook.com/pages/

Freemasons-New-

Zealand/128010068994
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